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From: Summy, Tammy J
To: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]
Subject: FW: WR No: 2243571
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2012 6:46:48 AM


Bonnie,
Please forward to Dale O’Brien also.  I didn’t have his e-mail address.  This is in reference to the gas
main.
 
Thanks!
Tammy
 
Tammy Summy
MidAmerican Energy
Customer Technician
200 S.E. 3rd St.
Des Moines, Iowa 50309
Work-515.252.6578
Cell-515.979.1065
tjsummy@midamerican.com
 
From: Van Brogen, Brian 
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 2:45 PM
To: Summy, Tammy J
Cc: Wellman, Chuck A; Johnson, Tina M; Reno, Sam M
Subject: WR No: 2243571
 
Tammy
 
I have reviewed the plans for the HWY 92 – Grade and Replace Project in Warren County.
After reviewing the plans we may have conflicts based on the following.
 
1) Station 390+80. We have a 4” 25 psig plastic main that runs on the west side of the
intersection of IA 92 and R 63, which may be in conflict with the proposed subdrain being
installed with the project. It appears the main is just west of where the proposed subdrain
installation begins. Please have the contractor have the main located at the beginning of the
project to determine if there are any conflicts.
 
2) Station 418+00. We have a 4” 25 psig plastic main that runs on the east side of the
intersection of IA 92 and Y Street, which may be in conflict with the proposed subdrain
being installed with the project. I will have the main potholed to determine if it needs to be
relocated.
 
3) Station 395+00 and Stations 423+50 – 425+75. At these locations we have a 4” 25 psig
plastic main that runs along the north side of HWY 92, which may be in conflict with grade
cuts associated with the project. I will have the main potholed to determine if it needs to be
relocated.
 
4) Stations 435+75 – 437+00. At these locations we have a 2” 25 psig plastic main and a 4”
25 psig plastic main, these mains run along the north side of HWY 92, and may be in conflict
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with grade cuts associated with the project. I will have the mains potholed to determine if
they need to be relocated.
 
5) Stations 438+55 – 443+18.01 At around Station 438+55, we have a 2” 25 psig plastic
main that crosses HWY 92 and then runs along the south side of HWY 92 for the remainder
of the project. This main will most likely be in conflict with the project and will need to be
relocated. At around Station 441+10, we have a 2” 25 psig plastic main that crosses HWY
92. This main will most likely be in conflict with the project and will need to be relocated.
Since this project is letting in 2014, we will relocate the mains in 2013.
 
6) Services.  2 – 1” plastic long side services and 1 – ½” plastic long side service will need to
be relocated due to conflicts with grade cuts and subdrains. Since this project is letting in
2014, we will relocate the services in 2013.
 
Please pass this information on to Bonnie Clancy and Dale O’ Brien with the IDOT.
 
I will keep a drawing on file for future reference.
 
Brian Van Brogen
Gas Design Technician
515-242-3967





